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Tentative Plans

27th Biennial onference N.C.L.A.
Greensboro, April 26-28

As this issue goes to press plans are shaping up nicely for
the 27th Biennial Conference N. C. L. A. to be held at Greens-
boro, April 26-28 with headquarters at O. Henry Hotel. Paul S.
Bdlldnce Librarian, Greenshoro Public Library, is General Chair-
Mman for local arrangements and Charles M. Adams, Librarian,
Koman s College of University of North Carolina, is Vice Chair-

an,

Tentative plans call for a general meeting on Thursday eve-
nmg at the Woman’s College to be followed with a reception by
the Greensboro Library Club in the new library building of that
lnqtltutzon An inspection of this splendid library building alone
Is worth a trip to Greensboro from any point in North Carolina.
not to speak of the attractive program being arranged for the
Opening session of the conference, ; '

A second general session will be held Friday evening with an
address upon a timely subject by an authoritative speaker. Group
Meetings will probably be held Thursday afternoon and during the
day Friday.

Costs to those attending the conference will be reduced by
the elimination of some or all of the usual breakfast, luncheon
and dinner meetings—substituting therefor more fruitful meet-
mgs unhampered by the clatter of dishes and waiter intrusions.

Among the distinguished guests will be Keyes D. Metealf,
irector Harvard University Library, and Harry Miller Lyden-
berg, former Director New York City Publie Library, who now
Makes his home in Greensboro. Opportunities will be given for
Zuided tours through new library buildings at Woman’s College,
Greenshoro College and Guilford College. Reservations at O.
HEHry Hotel are now in order. Single rooms $3.50; double $5.



